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The Secretarij of State for Extei-nal Affairs of Canada to the Minister of
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Korea

No. FA-660Ottawa, November 15, 1974

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of November 15, 1974, which reads
as follows:

(See Korean Note of November 15, 1974)

I have the honour to inform your Excellency that the terms proposed inIyour Note are acceptable to the Government of Canada and ta confirm thatyour Note and thîs reply, which is authentic in English and French, shahl
constitute an Agreement between our two Governiments, which will enter intO
force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

ALLAN J. MacEACHEN
Secretary of State

for Extenal Affairs

His Excellency
Kin Dong-Jo,
Minister of Foreign Affairs,
Republic of Korea.


